
Request for Proposals (RFP): Greene County Solid Waste Transportation and 
Disposal Contract 
 
Greene County is soliciting proposals for Solid Waste Transportation and Disposal Contractor(s). 
Prospective Respondents must offer a proposal that will meet the scope of services, qualifications and 
general description of work activities identified in this RFP. 
 
The draft RFP was made available on January 31, 2022. The draft RFP was issued pursuant to the 
provisions of New York General Municipal Law § 120-w. Greene County solicited comments and 
questions on the draft by March 17, 2022. Responses to the questions that were received have been 
incorporated into a final RFP.  
 
Requests for the final RFP should be directed to solidwaste@discovergreene.com.  In addition, the final 
RFP will be on file at the Greene County Clerk’s Office, 411 Main St #212, Catskill, NY 12414.  
 
Final RFP submissions from Respondents must be received by April 30, 2022 in accordance with the 
specifications contained within the final RFP.  
 
For further information contact: 
Greene County Solid Waste Management 
518.943.4600  
solidwaste@discovergreene.com  
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